
OPUBSS Stakeholder Survey email schedule and language

Week 1: Monthly Labor Review; The Economics Daily; BLS Reports

Monday – Monthly Labor Review

Subject Line: Provide Feedback on Monthly Labor Review for BLS

To improve our publications for users like you, the Bureau of Labor Statistics is conducting a 
short survey to ask for your feedback on the Monthly Labor Review. This voluntary survey will
take only 5 minutes to complete.

Use the link below to complete this short survey.

[insert survey link]

You have received this email invitation because you are subscribed to receive Monthly Labor 
Review updates. You may receive similar request for other BLS publications in the coming 
days. We hope to hear from you. 

If you have questions about this request, please contact OPUBSS_Stakeholder_Team@bls.gov.

Wednesday – The Economics Daily

Subject Line: Provide Feedback on The Economic Daily for BLS

To improve our publications for users like you, the Bureau of Labor Statistics is conducting a 
short survey to ask for your feedback on The Economics Daily. You may have received a 
separate email asking about a different BLS publication. Please note that if you receive more 
than one email, they will be for different BLS products. This voluntary survey will take only 5 
minutes to complete.

Use the link below to complete this short survey.

[insert survey link]

We are trying to improve our publications. You have received this email because you are 
subscribed to receive The Economics Daily updates. This short survey only takes about 5 
minutes to complete. 

You have received this email invitation because you are subscribed to receive The Economics 
Daily updates. If you have completed a survey for a different BLS publication, thank you! 
You may receive similar request for other BLS publications in the coming days. We hope to
hear from you. 
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If you have questions about this request, please contact OPUBSS_Stakeholder_Team@bls.gov.

Thursday – Reports

Subject Line: Provide Feedback on BLS Reports

To improve our publications for users like you, the Bureau of Labor Statistics is conducting a 
short survey to ask for your feedback on BLS Reports. You may have received a separate email 
asking about a different BLS publication. Please note that if you receive more than one email, 
they will be for different BLS products. This voluntary survey will take only 5 minutes to 
complete.

Use the link below to complete this short survey.

[insert survey link]

You have received this email invitation because you are subscribed to receive BLS Reports 
updates. If you have completed a survey for a different BLS publication, thank you! You 
may receive similar request for other BLS publications in the coming days. We hope to hear 
from you. 

If you have questions about this request, please contact OPUBSS_Stakeholder_Team@bls.gov.

Week 2: Spotlight on Statistics; Beyond the Numbers

Tuesday – Spotlight on Statistics

Subject Line: Provide Feedback on Spotlight on Statistics for BLS

To improve our publications for users like you, the Bureau of Labor Statistics is conducting a 
short survey to ask for your feedback on Spotlight on Statistics. You may have received a 
separate email asking about a different BLS publication. Please note that if you receive more 
than one email, they will be for different BLS products. This voluntary survey will take only 3 
minutes to complete.

Use the link below to complete this short survey.

[insert survey link]

You have received this email invitation because you are subscribed to receive Spotlight on 
Statistics updates. If you have completed a survey for a different BLS publication, thank 
you! You may receive similar request for other BLS publications in the coming days. We 
hope to hear from you. 

If you have questions about this request, please contact OPUBSS_Stakeholder_Team@bls.gov.
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Thursday – Beyond the Numbers

Subject Line: Provide Feedback on beyond the Numbers for BLS

To improve our publications for users like you, the Bureau of Labor Statistics is conducting a 
short survey to ask for your feedback on Beyond the Numbers. You may have received a 
separate email asking about a different BLS publication. Please note that if you receive more 
than one email, they will be for different BLS products. This voluntary survey will take only 5 
minutes to complete.

Use the link below to complete this short survey.

[insert survey link]

You have received this email invitation because you are subscribed to receive Beyond the 
Numbers updates. If you have completed a survey for a different BLS publication, thank 
you! You will not receive invitations for any other products. We hope to hear from you. 

If you have questions about this request, please contact OPUBSS_Stakeholder_Team@bls.gov.
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